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Kelly McNicol Team Leader 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

ATTN: Thomas Piovesan 

Dear Ms McNicol 

Toyota Spare Parts Warehouse and Distribution Centre (SSD 7663) 
Notice of Exhibition 

Thank you for your letter dated 14 November 2016 requesting Transport for NSW to 
provide comments on the Development Application for the Toyota Spare Parts 
Warehouse and Distribution Centre Facility in the Penrith Local Government Area. 

Please note Roads and Maritime Services will be providing a separate response. 

Transport for NSW has reviewed the documentation presented in support of the 
Development Application and has no further comment. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Robert Rutledge, 
Principal Land Use and Transport Planner on 8202 2203 or 
Robert.rutledge©transport.nsw.gov.au. 

Please note for future reference; when sending proposals to TfNSW via email, could you 
kindly use the following email address: developmenttransport.nsw.qov.au 

Yours sincerely 
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